
 

 

 

 







ARE YOU A K-12 EDUCATOR WITH 
INTEREST OR EXPERIENCE IN 

PLACE-RESPONSIVE LEARNING?

BC educators who work with K-12 students in any kind of place-responsive  
capacity – e.g. situated, outdoor, land-based, or place-conscious learning – are  

invited to join a research study with Glen Thielmann, a PhD candidate in  
the Natural Resources and Environmental Studies Program at UNBC:


Possibilities of place: Tracing the roots of place-responsive  
K-12 educator practice in North Central BC

THREE WAYS TO PARTICIPATE!


‣STORIES: submit a brief story of place-responsive practice – open to any educator 
in BC who works with K-12 students in some capacity


‣SENSEMAKING: join a 2-3 hour focus group in 2024 to work with the submitted 
stories in an interactive inquiry session – open to any educator who works with 
K-12 students in SD27 Cariboo-Chilcotin, SD28 Quesnel, SD57 Prince George, and 
SD91 Nechako-Lakes.


‣VIGNETTES: help build a snapshot of a special place-responsive program in your 
school district – interviews with individuals or groups from SD 27, 28, 57, or 91

 
Gift cards and door prizes for participants. Educators who 

wish to participate can email thielmann@unbc.ca or visit 

the study website https://placeresponsive.ca to learn more

mailto:thielmann@unbc.ca
http://placeresponsive.ca

